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June 21, 1999
Overnight

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Room 279

Tallahassee, FI. 32399-0850

RE: Withdrawal request of Global Telephone Corporation d/b/a Global
Telephone International, Inc.
Docket No. 990534-TL

Dear Sir/Madam:

Global Telephone Corporation d/b/a Global Telephone International, Inc. respectfully
requests that the Commission allow it to withdraw the application it filed in the
docket identified above.

The company Florida certificate was reinstated in Docket No. 981888-T1 therefore
the application request in 990534-TL is now not required. The company would like
to thank the Commission for all of its efforts in reinstating the original certificate.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by returning, filed stamped, the extra copy
of this letter in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided for that purpose.

1 may be reached at (407) 740-8575 with any questions, comments or correspondence
regarding this application. Thank you for your assistance.

#Z

Thomas M. Forte
Consultant to
Global Telephone Corporation

Sincerely,

Enclosures

cc: C. Hill - GTC
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